
1

Ashley Quick

From: Angela Charles on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, April 05, 2016 2:28 PM
To: 'Brendan.Kasper@vonage.com'
Subject: RE: Vonage Holdings Corp. Numbering Notice
Attachments: Contacts Attachment.pdf

Good afternoon Mr. Kasper, 
 
The filing presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and found to be ineligible for 
filing because it is a duplicate of a filing received by hard copy, at 9:58 a.m. on 4/1/16. The filing is located 
in Docket 160000-OT. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fl.us.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Angela M. Charles 
Commission Deputy Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee FL 32399-0850 
850-413-6826 
 
From: Brendan Kasper [mailto:Brendan.Kasper@vonage.com]  
Sent: Friday, April 01, 2016 12:00 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Re: Vonage Holdings Corp. Numbering Notice 
 
Accidentally did not include the contacts attachment … 
 

Brendan Kasper | Senior Regulatory Counsel 
Office (732) 444-2216 | Mobile (848) 219-9567 | brendan.kasper@vonage.com 
23 Main Street | Holmdel, NJ 07733 

 
 
We transform how people connect. See how we’re doing it for businesses. 
 
 
NOTE: The information contained in this email message is considered confidential and proprietary to the sender and is intended solely for review and 
use by the named recipient.  Any unauthorized review, use or distribution is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please advise 
the sender by reply email and delete the message. 
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From: Brendan Kasper <Brendan.kasper@vonage.com> 
Date: Thursday, March 31, 2016 at 6:07 PM 
To: "clerk@psc.state.fl.us" <clerk@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: Vonage Holdings Corp. Numbering Notice 
 
Attached is notice that Vonage Holdings Corp. intends to request numbering resources in Florida.  Please let me know if you 
have any questions on the notice. 
 
Brendan 
 

Brendan Kasper | Senior Regulatory Counsel 
Office (732) 444-2216 | Mobile (848) 219-9567 | brendan.kasper@vonage.com 
23 Main Street | Holmdel, NJ 07733 

 
 
We transform how people connect. See how we’re doing it for businesses. 
 
 
NOTE: The information contained in this email message is considered confidential and proprietary to the sender and is intended solely for review and 
use by the named recipient.  Any unauthorized review, use or distribution is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please advise 
the sender by reply email and delete the message. 



 

 

 
 

Contact Attachment for State Numbering Notice 
 

Regulatory 
Brendan Kasper 
Senior Regulatory Counsel 
23 Main St. 
Holmdel, NJ 07733 
Phone: 732-444-2216 
Email: brendankasper@vonage.com 
 
Numbering 
Noreen Jones 
Manager Carrier Operations 
23 Main St. 
Holmdel, NJ 07733 
Phone: 732-231-6775 
Email: Noreen.Jones@vonage.com  




